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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

3rd February, 1915.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of Mr.Roli's letter of the 29th
wltimo submitting for the consideration of the Comuittes a plan
in triplicate of the sha’ting proposed by Messrs.A.S.Framnaes
mek, Vaerksted for the Bk, "ELFLEDA®, and with regard thereto
I have to acquaint you that with a two stroke eyele engine
having two sylinders 380 m/m diameter by %10 m/m stroke and
sorew ghaft fitted with no liners, the proposal to moke the
sorew snaft 145 m/m diaseter and the intermediate shaft 127 m/m
diameter will be approved,

Two copies of the plan are belng returndd to you
by Commepcial Papers Post, snd the thifd copy is being retained
in this 0Office,

I s, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,
Searetary.

Tho Surveyors,
CHRISTIANIA.




